
PUTLEY PARISH COUNCIL 
 

Parish Clerk – Mrs C Stallard Daniels, Donnington Court, Ledbury, HR8 2HX,  
Tel 01531 890273, email Putleyclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

 

Minutes of the Parish Council meeting on 
Thursday 21st March 201 

At 7.30 in the Putley Parish Hall Meeting Room 
 

 
1. To accept any Apologies for Absence. 

Apologies were received and accepted from Councillors Green, Daly and Harris. 
2. To record any Declarations of Interest and consider any Requests for dispensations. 
3. To receive a report from the Herefordshire Council Ward Member. 

There was no report available. 
4. Public Participation.  Please note that decisions cannot be made on items not on the 

agenda. 
There were no members of the public present. 

5. To consider approval of minutes of the Parish Council Meetings held on 21st February 
2019 
RESOLUTION: Council approved the minutes. 

6. Planning: 
a. To consider Planning Applications referred for comment. 
Planning application 190715 Proposed single storey extension at The Sladd, The 
Sheepcote, Putley, HR8 2RD. 
RESOLUTION: That Council support the application, and the Clerk would advice 
the planning officer that the address should be The Sladd, The Stoney Road, Putley. 

7. Finance: 
a. To consider payment of outstanding accounts 

HALC Subscription    £321.44 
Putley Village Hall Rent for meetings £70.00 
Clerk salary for March 
Clerk expenses October 18/March 19 £256.70 
Tax on Clerks salary    £10.60 
RESOLUTION:  Council approved the payments     

8. Highways/Footpaths 
a. To receive a report from the Lengthsman Coordinator: 

Councillor Herbst reported that the work carried out at Coldmoor seems to have 
solved the problem and the flooding problem from Putley Court Lodge has been 
resolved.  Councillor Rolinson raised concerns over the state of the road by Putley 
stables, Councillor Herbst will liaise with the Localities Steward to look into. 
 

b. To receive a report from the Footpath Officer 



Councillor Denman advised that the path through to Durlow Common has been 
cleared and a handrail put up on a steep section of the walk through Fosbury 
wood.  Highway signs have been replaced and waymark signposting is ongoing. 

9. To note the date of the next meeting, scheduled for Thursday 18th April. 
This will also be the Parish Open Meeting at 7pm prior to the Council meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signed  C Stallard Daniels Clerk to the Parish Council 31 July 2019 


